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HALDIMAND COUNTY 

Memorandum CL-M05-2018 Update re: Citizen Appointments to Boards and 
Committees 

For Consideration by Council on December 17, 2018  

To: Mayor Hewitt and Members of Council 

From: Evelyn Eichenbaum, Clerk, Manager of Citizen & Legislative Services 

Council was previously advised that a report would be prepared for consideration at the January 15, 
2019 Council in Committee (CIC) meeting to deal with citizen appointments to various boards and 
committees. Given the new process for citizen appointments to boards and committees approved at 
the December 11th CIC meeting as well as the possibility of requiring applicant interviews and the 
pending holiday season, the related report is being postponed to the February 26, 2019 CIC meeting. 
The one exception will be a report recommending one citizen member appointment to the Police 
Services Board which will be presented on January 15, 2019 as it is a legislated board that meets on a 
monthly basis, beginning in January. 


